From: Madrigal, Anna-Marie
Sent:  9/13/2010 4:56:18 PM
To: Johns, Christopher (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CPJ2)

Cc: = = = =BKC7);
Redacted

Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, Paul
(paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bec:
Subject: Safety Response to the San Bruno Pipeline Explosion to Chris Johns

Mr. Johns:

Please find attached the letter from Paul Clanon, Executive Director, regarding the San Bruno pipeline
explosion.
A hardcopy will follow via US mail.

Thank you,

Anna-Marie Madrigal

Executive Director's Office

California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco CA 94102

0O: 415.703.1636

F: 415.703.1356
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